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Re: GCSE Exam Results Day 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students,  

GCSE results will be published to students on Thursday, 24th August 2023. 

All students will be able to collect their GCSE results on Thursday 24th August from 9:00am until 
11:00am. Students should enter the building via the Canteen entrance to do this.  

Please note that students must collect their results in person. If this is not possible, students can 
nominate a parent/carer to collect these on their behalf but they must provide signed, written 
permission from the student and their own personal photo identification such as a passport or 
driving licence. Regrettably, if the nominated person does not have this letter, we cannot release 
the results.  

We appreciate that some families may be away on their summer holiday. If this is so, you can 
provide the Exams Office with a self-addressed envelope and we can post the results to you. 
Please be aware that results will be posted on Thursday 24th August 2023 therefore will be 
received after the official results day.  

Once grades have been issued, students have the right to appeal a grade, they can do this via 
the Post Results Service ‘Review of Results’ or ‘Access to Marked Paper’. Detailed information 
regarding the appeals process will be included in the results envelope. 

We want to ensure that all Year 11 students’ progress successfully to an appropriate destination in 
September. As a result, we have worked closely with our Post-16 partners to ensure that Year 11 
can smoothly make the transition from Year 11 into Year 12. Further guidance and information will 
be available on site on Results Day from careers advisors.  

Finally, I would like to thank you for your support and wish all of our students the very best for their 
results day. I am really looking forward to seeing the students again on Thursday 24th August 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Davies 

Head of School 




